
Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Families, 

Below are a few reminders of upcoming events on our campus.  

Tomorrow on our campus from 10am-2pm is JTED's program showcase.  Students will be 
showcasing the skills learned in the different JTED classes.  This is a great opportunity to 
come and explore the programs to help your student choose the elective or pathway they 
want to take next year. 

Monday, January 27th  is the day to pre-enroll for the evening JTED programs.  If your 
student has signed up with our counselors to pre-enroll for an evening program, they will be 
called out of their sixth period class.  Pre-enrollment begins at 3pm.  If your student is pre-
enrolling, they may leave campus a little after the last bell at 3:16pm.   

 Wednesday, January 29th is a Professional Learning day for teachers - no school on this 
day. 

 Students will be enrolling for their daytime classes for next school year the week of 
February 3rd during their math class.  Next week your student will come home with 
information about the courses they can choose.  Please look over the information with your 
student so you know which courses they are selecting. 

 Please complete your online registration through ParentVUE for the 25-26 school year.  This 
ensures your student will be scheduled for classes for next school year.  

  

Please email or call with any questions. 

Have a great weekend! 

Patricia Hurley  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 

mailto:patricia.hurley@tusd1.org

